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Dear Ms Innes,   
 
Firstly I would like to apologise for the delay in responding to your request and any inconvenience 
this may have caused. 
  
Following your request for information we received on 16/01/2020, Camden and Islington NHS 
Foundation Trust are pleased to respond as below. 
 
Your request: 
 

1. What is your usage of sodium chloride 5% (10ml) units in the last 12 months?  
2. How many units of ODM5 have you used in the last 12 months?  
3. Who have been your suppliers of sodium chloride 5% (10ml) units during the past 12 

months?  
4. What price does your trust pay for Sodium Chloride 5% (10ml units)? 

 
Our response: 
 

1. Camden and Islington NHS Foundation Trust can confirm as a Mental Health Trust we do not 
hold this information as the Trust does not use Sodium Chloride 5%.   
 

2. Camden and Islington NHS Foundation Trust can confirm as a Mental Health Trust we do not 
hold this information as the Trust does not use ODM5. 
 

3. Camden and Islington NHS Foundation Trust can confirm as a Mental Health Trust we do not 
hold this information as the Trust does not use Sodium Chloride 5%.   
 

4. Please see the above response to Q.3.  
 
We hope you are satisfied with the way in which your response was handled, if not you may request 
an internal review at the above email address within 28 days of this letter. When contacting the 
Trust please use the above reference that is unique to your request.  
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If you remain unsatisfied with the outcome of the internal review, you may seek further recourse by 
lodging an appeal with the Information Commissioner’ Office at Wycliffe House, Water Lane, 
Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF and on the Information Centre's website via the following link: 
 
https://ico.org.uk/global/contact-us/  
 
 
Regards 
 
Information Governance Team 
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